THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
The PAC


DATE:
June 4, 2015
SUBJECT:
PAC NEWS 

NOW SHOWING:
June 4
Allegro Dance Theatre’s Musical Theatre Camp production of “At the Bandstand.”  Curtain 7:30 PM. POC Carol Zagar 270-352-1333.

June 7
Heartland Winds Concert.  Curtain at 3 PM. Free to the public. POC, Susan Froedge 270-723-7835.


June 12.13
Miss Kentucky’s Outstanding Teen Scholarship Pageant. Friday 8 PM, Saturday 11 AM & 8 PM.  POC Brian Jeffries 270-312-6262.

IN REVIEW:    
On May 4, 84 John Hardin High School band students under the direction of Brian Ellis, Shawn Roark and Todd Wright presented a concert before an audience of 258.

On May 5, 100 Central Hardin High School choir students under the direction of Brandon Centers presented a concert before an audience of 250.

On May 6, 70 John Hardin High School choir students under the direction of Phyllis Westfall presented the musical revue “Don’t Stop the Music” before an audience of 200.
On May 7, 115 North Middle School band students under the direction of Brittany Ford presented a spring concert before an audience of 225.

On May 8, 90 East Hardin Middle and Central Hardin High School band students under the direction of David Centers, Matt Baucum and Tyler Cantrell presented a concert before an audience of 300.

On May 9, 146 West Hardin Middle School band students under the direction of Laura Floyd presented a concert before an audience of 420.

On May 12, Fort Knox Federal Credit Union held its annual membership meeting before an audience of 425.

On May 14, 60 West Hardin Middle School choral students under the direction of Anna Benningfield presented a concert before an audience of 160. 

On May 17, 127 dancers from The Dance Centre of Elizabethtown under the direction of Sherry Barnard presented two spring recitals before audiences totaling 625.

On May 18, Western Kentucky University/Elizabethtown - Fort Knox held a graduation ceremony for 50 students before an audience of more than 400. 

On May 21, during the Hardin County Schools Board of Education held at the PAC, 100's of students were recognized before an audience of more than 250.

On May 23, 24, 160 dancers from Allegro Dance Theatre under the direction of Carol Zagar presented 2 spring recitals & “Little Orphan Annie” Ballet before a student audience of nearly 350 and public audiences totaling 850.

On May 27, 31 more than 200 dancers from Center Stage Dance Studio under the direction of Yvonne Groves presented 3 spring recitals before audiences totaling more than 2050. 
